Floyd Bocox

Subject:

FW: Response from Janice Hahn

From: Congresswoman Janice Hahn [mailto:113-ca44ihinbox@mail.house.gov]

Sent: Wednesday, April 17, 2013 10:26 AM To: floyd@lizardsunentertainment.com
Subject: Response from Janice Hahn

You are receiving this letter because you recently wrote to Janice Hahn.

JANICE HAHN

COMMITTEE.
THANSPORTATION AND INTRASTRUCTURE
SMALL BUSINESS
PORTS CALICUS
TO ADDR AND COLUMN

SCRIPTORES CALIFORNIA REGISTRAL MASSE SUN VIOLENCE PREVENTION TASK FORCE



Congress of the United States House of Representatives

₩Instangton, **DC** 20315-0544

AND COMPANY OF THE SERVICE OF THE SE

THE PROPERTY OF THE PROPERTY O

ort til digtatte at jöydil og

April 17, 2013

Floyd Bocox 1621,WEST,25TH,ST,SUITE # 115 San Pedro, CA 90732-4301

Dear Mr. Bocox,

Thank you for contacting me to express your views on the legalization of marijuana. I am honored to represent you, and I appreciate your active participation in the legislative process. Your input makes our democracy work better. By staying involved, you help me more effectively represent you and our district.

I understand your priorities and I will be sure to keep your views in mind as Congress moves forward with this issue. Thanks again for taking the time to share your concerns. I hope you will keep in touch with me on this or any other issue you feel important. To stay informed of my work or to sign up for my electronic newsletter, please visit my website at http://Hahn.House.gov. Or, you can always call my office in San Pedro at (310) 831-1799 or my office in Washington, D.C. toll-free at (855) 328-

7332.

JH/cf

Sincerely yours,

Janice Hahn

Member of Congress

This e-mail may contain PRIVILEGED OR CONFIDENTIAL information and is intended only for the use of the specific individual(s) to whom it is addressed. It may contain information that is privileged and confidential under state and federal law. This information may be used or disclosed only in accordance with law, and you may be subject to penalties under law for improper use or further disclosure of the information in this e-mail. If you have received this e-mail in error, please let our office know and then delete this email. Thank you.